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Dear Parents/Carers,   
We are delighted to announce that we will be having a school disco in our school hall on Wednesday 12th February 
2025. We are so excited and we hope that all our children can join us for this fun event!  Tickets will be £3.50 per child 
and this will raise money for school funds.  
 
Times                                                                                                                                                    
2:00-3:00pm   Foundation stage (during the school day)                                                                  
3:15-4:15pm   Years 1 & 2                                                                                                              
4:20-5:20pm   Year 3 & 4                                                                                                               
5:25-6:25pm   Year 5 & 6   
 
Party Clothes                                                                                                                                                   
Foundation Stage and Y1 & 2 can bring party clothes (in a named bag please) to get changed into at School if they 
wish. Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 can come back to school in their party clothes for the time of their disco.  
 
Payment                                                                                                                                           
Payment will be via ParentPay and this will confirm your child’s attendance. Please can payment be made as soon as 
possible so that we can confirm numbers. By paying for the event, you are also giving your agreement that you will 
safely bring your child back into school and collect them at the end of the event (for the Y3, 4, 5 & 6 children).   
 
Tuck Shop 
The school council will also be running a Tuck Shop where the children will have the opportunity to buy snacks and 
drinks. For those children attending the disco in school time please could they bring their tuck shop money in a named 
envelope / money purse.  
 
Many thanks 
Mrs Kirby 
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